
Dear Year 6, 
 
We hope you and your families are all safe and well. We trust you had a good Easter and are 
ready to re-start your home learning again. 
 
All the home learning is on the St Peter’s website. We need you to follow the daily Hamilton 
Trust lessons as well as the daily White Rose Mathematics 
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-6/, as this follows the curriculum we 
started. 
 
We are confident you will be enjoying reading a range of books. We are! Please take some 
photos of you and your family reading during lockdown, for a display when we return to 
school.  
 
The Read for Good charity  https://readforgood.org/reading-inspiration/  
has links and ideas to help you read for pleasure. Don’t forget that Audible has some free 
audio books to download. 
 
Also, there is a Book Trust Pyjamarama day on May 1st -which might be fun – all the 
information is on this link: https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/have-some-
fun/pyjamarama/pyjamarama-has-changed/. 
 
We will continue to update Mathletics every Friday and this needs to be completed by the 
following Friday.  
 
We hope you can now all spell the Year 5 and 6 words. We will continue to set new word 
lists on Readiwriter for you to practise.  
 
You also have your project to complete. Remember you can choose from the topics set (The 
Mayan Culture, Renewable Energy, The Industrial Revolution). Also, as lockdown looks to 
continue, we would love it if you could complete all the projects set. You can also complete 
a project of your own choice – we would love to see what you have been learning and to 
find out more about your personal interests and hobbies. 
 
BBC Bitesize have some new resources for home learning which might give you other ideas 
– it can be found on: 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/zbr9wmn.  
 
We have been enjoying keeping active with lots of walking and running. We hope you have 
too! We have also been keeping up with Joe Wicks in the morning which is a great way to 
start the day. 
We miss you all so much and are hoping to return to school soon. 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Miss Dawson and Mrs McCann. 
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